
RE: FOIL Reference #0017-2024 
Code/Permits/Special Assessment Request
2605 Maitland Center Parkway, Suite C

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION-REQUEST COMPLETE

Dear Kevin Smith, 

The Freedom of Information records request that you submitted to Town of Fishkill as referenced above
has been completed.  Please review the response comments below:

There are no permits/CO’s in the folder

There do not appear to be any violations at this time.
There are no open Code Violations at this time
The Building Department does not know anything about liens/fines/special assessments

Debbie Viggiano
Building Department Secretary
Town of Fishkill, NY 12524

If you have any questions, or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

This completes your FOIL request.

Sincerely,

______________________
Rebecca Tompkins
Cooper M. Leatherwood
Katherine Buneta
Records Access Officer
Town of Fishkill


